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Farewell luncheon for Jim and Carmel Raymond on 4 March at GoonooGoonoo station  

Special time at Post Office Hotel on 9 March.2018 

 



 

 

Meeting 1393          
 

Wednesday 21 February 2018 
 

Quote;  As I have grown older I’ve learned that pleasing everyone is impossible, but 
pissing off everyone is a piece of cake. 
 
An interesting discussion on the proposed merger of our district with Rotary District 9670 
this week. 
The discussion was led by PDG Jane Bradford, one of the most “experienced” Rotarians in 
our midst. 
I thank Jane for her efforts in explaining the situation in more detail so all members could 
make a more informed vote. 
The overwhelming thought from members appeared to be that there seemed no positive 
reason or case put forward for a yes vote. 
Many members appeared sceptical about the proposal. 
A vote was held and all members present cast their vote for the NO vote. 
No members were in favour of the proposal to merge the two districts. 
I report that I have today sent the voting form off to the District Governor and Secretary to 
record your club’s vote. 
Don’t forget Jim Raymond’s send off on the 4th of March at Goonoo Goonoo 
See Phil Penman for details 
Good news re Careers Expo, Marina has secured $3000 worth of sponsorship from 
Greater Northern Skills Development Group for this year. 
Well done Marina and I believe Charles Impey has assisted her with this so thanks Charles. 
We have a number of our big projects coming up soon   
Those committees are working hard re funding and logistics, please lend a hand where you 
can when the time comes or even now!  
Good to see Alan Coates at this week’s meeting and we thank him for his continued 
support of the Science & Engineering Challenge 
Something dear to his heart, Cheers Alan 
If you have some spare items in your business that may be appropriate for prizes on the 
upcoming Hunter golf trip Please see John Worldon or Rob Clifton. 
See you at the raffles at the PO or at next week’s meeting 
Kind Regards 
Michael Smith 

 

  

GSE team is now reduced to 4 members. Can you help with transport on 28 February to 1 
March? 

   



 

 

 

WHAT’S ON 

FEBRUARY       21  Ray McLaren “Materials, Madonna & Energy “ 

                24/25  Pres Elect Training Day 

                28  Ashleigh Dallas & Mitch Soree 

Feb 27/March    3  RYAG Sheep at Walcha 

                 4 Goonoo Goonoo station 

                 7 Judy Biffin- international Tent Pegging 

                 9 Post Office Hotel 

MARCH          8 to 11  District Conference 

                 17-24 RYLA at Yarrahapinni 

APRIL            6-22  NZ tour 

MAY             26  District Assembly at Gunnedah 

JUNE             16  Change over Dinner   

 

Science and Engineering  Helpers required 

19-03-2018  Monday 2:00pm – 5:00pm           5 volunteers required 

20-03-2018  Tuesday 8:30am – 3:00pm  16 volunteers required  Years 9-10 high 
school 

21-03-2018  Wednesday 8:30am – 3:00pm 16 volunteers required Years 9-10 high school 

22-03-2018  Thursday 8:30am – 3:00pm 16 volunteers required Years 5-6 primary school 

23-03-2018  Friday 8:30am – 3:00pm   16 volunteers required Years 5-6 primary school 

David Hinwood 

0418 667 768 

 

“Your Forefathers worked hard, and died hard to make this empire for you.” Lord Robert 
Baden Powell 

“For evil to triumph it is only necessary for good men to do nothing.”  Edmund Burke     
1729-1797  

 

The nice thing about being senile is you can hide your own Easter eggs and have fun finding 
them. 

Question: Why does a retiree often say he doesn’t miss work, but misses the people he 
used to work with. 

Answer: He is too polite to tell the whole truth. 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 
Jane was introduced by Terry Robinson and Thanked by Ian Howle. Her full address has 
been published. 

 

The Mens’ Health Education Van will be in town on 5 & 6 March. It will need a venue and 
some helpers. No medical knowledge is required as a helper as this is a first response van 
and blokes will only be assessed and referred to GP if needed. 

 

Green Dream 

John pulled up at the traffic lights when a truckload of turf went by. He said to his mate, 
“I’m going to do that when I win Tatts Lotto.” 

“What’s that?” asked his mate. 

John replied, “Send my lawn away to be cut, so I don’t have to do it.” 

 

 Davo is drinking in the Wheelabarraback Hotel with a dog beside him. In walks a stranger. 

“Does your dog bite?” the out-of -towner asks. 

“Nope,” replies Davo, and goes back to his beer. 

The stranger reaches out and pats the dog, which promptly bites him viciously on the hand. 

“I thought you said your dog doesn’t bite,” screams the newcomer. 

“He doesn’t,” says Davo. “That’s not my dog.” 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Wednesday 21 February  
West Diggers 6.30 for 7am 

Wednesday 28 February 
West Diggers 6.30 for 7am 

Wednesday 7 March 
West Diggers 6.30 for 7am 

Topic 
Ray McLaren 

Materials,Madonna,Energy 

Mitch Soree PP 

Ashleigh Dallas 
 

Door Team 
Steve Hawkins 

Maureen Thornton 

Ron Allen 

Barry Biffin 

Elizabeth Gill 

Laurence Hearne 

Meeter & Greeter Robert Sharp Helen Tickle Peter Bell 

Welcome Tom Hellmann Brett White John Fogarty 

President Assist Dennis Johnson Louise Matthews Peter Hyde 

Visitor Assist Marina Lawrence Brodie Shields Graham Dooley 

Corporal Assist Les Jacob Ian Howle Peter Leonard 

Bulletin Notes Bruce Hemmett Julian Smith Phillip Heffernan 

Introduction Bruce Hemmett Julian Smith Phillip Heffernan 

Vote of Thanks Robert Clifton James Treloar Lesley Hood 

60 seconds    

PO Raffle 16 February 23 February 2 March 

NOW @6.30 Sue O’Connor/Michael Smith 
Michael Smith 

Michael O’Connor 
Graham Dooley 

Michael O’Connor 

Michael O’Connor 
John Worldon 

 

 9 March 16 March 23 March 

 
Graham Dooley 
Phil Heffernan 

 

Phil Heffernan 
Paul Stevenson 

Paul Stevenson 
Jane Bradford 

Corporals for February Corporals for March 

Mitchell Soree & Brian Thompson Phil Penman & Steve Massey 

Birthdays, Anniversaries and Inductions 
Members 

Birthdays 

Valerie Hellmann 25/2 

 

Partners Birthdays Susie Stevenson 25/2 

Anniversaries  

Club Induction John Fogarty 27/2 (10 years) Terry Robinson 25/2 (14 years)Elizabeth 

 

Attendance 65% 

Make-Ups nil 

Visiting Rotarians Sam Peacocke (Dubbo)  Allen Coates 

Visitors Naomi Blakely 

Heads & Tails Brett White 

Raffle John Worldon 



 

 

The Object of Rotary 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to 

encourage and foster:  

• FIRST. The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;  

• SECOND. High ethical standards in business and professions; the recognition of the worthiness of all useful 

occupations; and the dignifying of each Rotarian's occupation as an opportunity to serve society;  

• THIRD. The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian's personal, business, and community life;  

• FOURTH. The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of 

business and professional persons united in the ideal of service. 

 

 

Rotary Grace 

 

O Lord and giver of all good  

We thank Thee for our daily food  

May Rotary Friends and Rotary ways  

Help us to serve Thee all our days  

 

 

The Four-Way Test 

Of the things we think, say or do 

1. Is it the TRUTH?  

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?  

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?  

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

Tamworth—First Light 

Meets Wednesday morning, 

6:30 for 7:00 am at 

Wests Diggers 

Kable Avenue 

TAMWORTH  NSW  2340 

Phone: 02 6766 4661 

 

Club Officers and contact details  

 

President—Michael Smith  

president@tamworthfirstlight.org.au  

Secretary—Michael O’Connor 

secretary@tamworthfirstlight.org.au 

 
Other Clubs meet: 
 

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Friday 

 

 

 

 

Tamworth West, West Tamworth Bowling Club, 6:30pm  

Tamworth Rotary Club, Service Club, 6:15pm  

Tamworth on Peel – (Calala Rotary), Calala Inn, 6:30pm 

Tamworth Sunrise, Sanctuary Inn, 7:00am  

 

 




